
From: Anthony Keck <KECK@scdhhs.gov>
To: Deirdra SingletonSingled@scdhhs.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/22/2014 2:54:24 PM
Subject: Re: Have you talked to deborah at manatt or do we need to talk first?

lets get 20 minutes or so to discuss.  i discussed with Cindy today

On Oct 22, 2014, at 1:55 PM, Deirdra Singleton wrote:

I wanted us to chat first as a followup to uur conversation with her in Atlanta.  I want to make sure we are all 
clear on her/Seema’s role.
 
 

Deirdra Singleton
Deputy Director
Singled@scdhhs.gov
803.898.2647
 
1801 Main Street
 
Columbia, South Carolina - 29201
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.

 
From: Anthony Keck 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 10:47 AM
 
To: Deirdra Singleton
 
Cc: Christian Soura
 
Subject: Have you talked to deborah at manatt or do we need to talk first?
 
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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